
Minutes of Monthly Meeting 

November 4, 2019 

Janet brought the meeting to order.  There were 34 members and 3 visitors in attend-

ance: Patsy, Marilyn and Trish.  A motion was made to accept the October minutes as 

published in the October newsletter.   All approved.  Judy gave the Sunshine report 

mailing out 8 Birthday cards, 1 Get Well and 1 Sympathy cards.  Missy Lee gave the 

Treasury report, the guild currently has a balance of $3,215.46. 

Marilyn Rose spoke briefly of the October MQA meeting.  Missy was part of the pro-

gram with a fantastic Trunk Show.  The vendors were great. 

Janet reminded us of her President’s Challenge - Christmas stocking made with the 

template she gave out in January.  The November Sit-n-Sew will be held Saturday, No-

vember 9th. 

Christy Calhoun announced the Wynndale Quilters meeting, Thursday, November 14th.  

They will be having potluck and all are welcome. 

Linda McGill is moving out of state and we’ll need a volunteer for our Community Quilt 

program.  Everyone consider it and let Janet know if you are interested.   Also Janet is 

asking for anyone that has ideas for next year’s meeting programs to meet at the con-

clusion of the December meeting for a brief discussion. 

For the December meeting the guild will purchase our meal.  We will play the “Wright 

Family” game, so everyone is asked to bring a fat quarter in a brown paper bag. 

www.brandonquilters.com  

Note from the President— 

I hope everyone had a good time at our annual auction - We certainly moved a lot of 
STUFF from one house to another!  I’m looking forward to the Holidays, with all the 
Family, Food and lots of laughter.  Bring your Christmas Stockings and an appetite to 
our December meeting! 

   Janet Lindsey 
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Annual Auction 
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Minutes of Monthly Meeting continued— 

Janet announced the slate for the 2020 officers are as follows - 

 Janet Lindsey will continue as the President 

 Dottie Frey will serve as Vice President 

 Kathleen Greer will be our new Treasurer 

 Patricia Welsch will continue as the Secretary and Newsletter 

Marilyn Rose made the motion that the slate be accepted.   All approved. 

2020 Volunteer positions are as follows - 

 Greeter - Debbie Wilson 

 Sunshine - Judy Robbins 

 Retreat Coordinator - Debbie Wilson 

 Quilts of Valor - Polly Duggan 

 

There being no more business, we moved on to Sew n’ Tell and our Auction. 

 

Patricia Welsch 

Secretary—Newsletter 

Guild members shopping before the Auction began. 

 

Janet Lindsey did another great job of being our            

Auctioneer for the event. 
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Sew-n-Tell 

 

Marcella Comans - 

Christmas table runners 

 

  

 Marilyn Rose - 

 Julia Graber Art  

 quilt 

Christy Calhoun - 

Edyta Sitar Christmas 

Silhouette 
Gwen Harris— 

Halloween door quilt  

Delene Browning— 

Flower lap quilt 

Martha Ludke - 

T-shirt quilt and 

Her Brandon 

Quilters BOM 

quilt 

Ann McDonald - 

Two Charm bags 

And mini-Tumbler 

quilt 
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Brandon Quilters 

Newsletter 

237 Maplewood Dr. 

Madison, MS 39110 

  Reminders and Dates - 
        

 Guild meeting— 

 Monday, December 2nd 

            Christmas Fellowship and fun 

                      

                       Sit n’ Sew— 
Saturday—December 7th, 9:00 a.m. 
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